
 

 

 

ANMF NEWSFLASH 

Royal Hobart Hospital 

“Guess the Chocolates” Competition – Winner 

Announced!  

In celebration of the International Day of the Nurse and International Day of the Midwife, the Australian 

Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) ran a fun “Guess the Chocolates” competition — 

and we’re excited to announce that the winner has been contacted!  

 

        The prize will be delivered to our lucky winner this afternoon.  

 

As requested by members, we can now reveal the correct number of chocolates in the jar was 214, and our 

winner made a very impressive guess of 213 — so close! Congratulations!  

 

A huge thank you to everyone who took part in the competition. It was a light-hearted way to mark two very 

important days for our professions.  

 

As always, the ANMF extends our sincere thanks to each and every nurse and midwife for the incredible work 

you do every day. We are proud to represent you and will continue to ensure your voices are heard — so our 

collective impact continues to grow.  

 

Together, we are stronger.  

In solidarity,  

The ANMF. 



 

 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses, midwives and care workers to represent 

members. This is why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand 

your experiences, represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 
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